
From: Kelly Bacon (CD) 

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 10:07 AM 

To: Kelee Hodges 

Subject: SX-22-00016 Longo 

 

Good morning, 

 

Below is the link for the Longo Shoreline Exemption application.  Please have all comments returned to 

me by July 27, 2022 at 5pm. 

 

SX-22-00016 Longo 

 

Thank you, 

 

Kelly Bacon 
Planner I 
Kittitas County Community Development Services 
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2 
Ellensburg, WA 98926 
Office: (509) 962-7539 
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us 
 


